
We are looking for Craft, Vintage and Food Traders  

to join us on this new venture.  

The Market will be held every Saturday and all traders who  

attend this New Traditional Vintage and Craft Market will be  

entitled to a 50% reduction off the pitch fee for the 

 first 4 weeks payable upfront. 

New to Ross, a Traditional Vintage and Craft Market  

starting on the16th March 2019. 

If you are interested in joining our new  

Traditional Vintage and Craft Market,  

please contact Amy on 01989 562373 or email 

 finance@rosstc-herefordshire.co.uk for an application form  

by 

mailto:finance@rosstc-herefordshire.co.uk

